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 Objection

Comments This proposed landfill site will have a detrimental affect on the quality of life, not only to Washington 
residents, but the wider area.  There will be an increase of noise, dust and pollution for the next 50 
years plus and the lorry movements will clog our local roads.  There will be a risk of pollution to the 
aquifer that runs underneath the quarry and supplies our fresh drinking water.  The visual effect from 
the Southdowns National Park will be horrendous - this is a supposed to be an Area of Outstanding 
Natural Beauty and hence any restoration to the quarry should be sympathetic to the environment, 
not least to protect the local wildlife.  I therefore object most strongly to this planning application.
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